
 
 

TO: Campus 

 

FROM:  Daryl Campbell, Vice President of Administrative Services 

 
DATE:  December 18, 2012 

 

SUBJECT: Technology Fee Change for eLearning Classes for Spring 2013 

 
 
At their December meeting, the Board of Trustees approved revising the manner in which students’ 

technology fees are collected.  It approved disaggregating the existing student comprehensive 

technology fee of $6.00 per credit, up to 13.33 credits ($80.00 maximum), that is currently 

administered by the college to a pay-per-use fee structure. The revised fees take effect starting spring 

2013. 
 
As of spring 2013, eLearning courses will have the following per-use fees associated with them: 

 Online course fee:  $7.50 / credit 

 Telecourse fee:  $7.50 / credit 

 Hybrid course fee:  $7.00 / credit 
 Web-enhanced course fee: $1.00 / credit 

The definitions of eLearning courses come from the SBCTC and are as follows: 

 Online courses are conducted completely on the web.  SCC denotes these classes with a 

section code of "N" and distance ed code of "30" or "37." 

 Hybrid courses replace some – but not all – classroom time with online learning. SCC 

denotes these classes with a section code of "Y" and distance ed code of "80," "84," "86," or 

"87." 

 Web-enhanced courses meet in regular face-to-face class sessions all the time but use online 

resources for additional interaction, posting of assignments, and course materials (i.e. *no* 

face-to-face class time is displaced by interactions done online).  SCC denotes these classes 

with a section code of "S" and distance ed code of "90." 

For those who do class construction, details on fee codes to be added to these classes will be sent to 

you directly by Stuart Trippel.  

There may be future revisions to per-use technology fees at the college depending on what actions 

the student government takes in 2013. 


